January 27th, 2017

A meeting of the Street and Alley Committee of the Village of Arthur Board of Trustees was called to order at 9:00 a.m. Thursday, January 27th, 2017. Roll Call was taken and those trustees present include Dave Tiffan, Andy Months, and Terry Clark. Grant Corum, Public Works Supervisor, was also present. Ty Ledbetter was present as a guest.

There was general discussion on projects related to streets and alleys throughout town. There was some discussion on specific drainage issue areas, as well as alleys. Grant gave a brief overview of Motor Fuel Tax. The meeting was adjourned at 10:08 a.m.

APPROVED_

Village President

ATPEST_

Deputy Clerk

DATE 2 12 17